
  

MEMORANDUM 

TO: MEMBERS OF THE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE ON VIOLENCE Cc: Mac, Ben, Fanie, Theuns 

FROM: MELODY EMMETT 

DATE: THURSDAY 24 JUNE 1993 

RE: BRIEF AND DEADLINES 

Following your discussion with Theuns Eloff this morning, the Violence Committee will be working on the following: 
A% Redrafting of paragraphs: 3.2, 3.3, 3.4, 3.13 
2. Consultation with: 

* The National Peace Committee * Youth Organisations 

3. Continue Third Report with specific reference to: 
* Mass action 
* Control of supply of unlicensed firearms and removal of unlicensed firearms 
* Women being victims of political violence * The responsibility of government to address violence. 

A deadline of 10H00 on Wednesday 30 June has been proposed for possible presentation to the Negotiating Council on Thursday 1 July,1993.


